DPSG Vasundhara
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Jan’ 2018: 19th Felicitation Ceremony

"There is no better satisfaction than
achievement. People who achieve their goals do

so with passion, persistence, and purpose.”

The 19th Felicitation Ceremony held at Delhi Public School Ghaziabad Vasundhara.
A continuation of the school tradition with a belief in recognizing the efforts of
the diligent students by felicitating them with the coveted blue blazer, for the
path of success they have traversed years with their multifarious endeavors,
aspirations triumphs, and academic excellence. DPSGV has always believed in
commending the students to inspire them to scale greater heights. This ceremony
holds a special place as this day is celebrated in the name of all the remarkable
performance delivered by the students in various fields for the session 2017-18.
The Principal, Dr. Jaishree Bhargava encouraged the students to carry on with
their pursuit of excellence. She also stressed the importance of hopes, aspirations
and never exhausting hard work and how they are the stepping stones on the path

to success.
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22 Jan’ 2018:
Mathemagic Class

Pure mathematics in its own way is the poetry of
logical ideas. Keeping this in mind an intersection
Mathemagic for classes 2 and 3 was conducted in
the school auditorium. The quiz started with the
discussion on the importance of maths in our day
to day life followed by a video. The activities
included were a magic triangle, guess my age,
crossword etc which included various

mathematical skills like logical reasoning,

problem-solving etc. Participants and audience

enjoyed thoroughly.

26 Jan’ 2018:
Republic Day Celebration

A nation’s culture resides in the hearts

and in the soul of its people.’

The 69th Republic Day of India was
celebrated at DPSG Vasundhara
Ghaziabad with a great deal of patriotic
zeal and fervor. The day began with
hoisting of the Indian Flag by the
school’s Principal Dr. Jaishree Bhargava
followed by the National Anthem. Later,
four Houses of the School: Ganga,
Cauvery, Satluj and Yamuna participated
in the march past. Yamuna House was
adjudged first, Satluj & Ganga second
for their discipline and synchronization.
Later, the students expressed their
patriotic sentiments through a
melodious rendition of group song and
speeches. The Principal Dr. Jaishree
Bhargava reminded the students about

the sacrifices made by the freedom

fighters and urged them to respect and

value the hard-earned freedom.



29 Jan’ 2018: Farewell

The farewell was organized by the
students and teachers of Class XI on
29th Jan 2018 in the school auditorium
bid Adieu to the outgoing students of
Class XII with great enthusiasm. The day
started with the '"Hawan Ceremony'
where parents of Class XII were also
invited. Later, the function preceded
with the invocation and the lightning of
the lamp by the revered Principal along
with the Head Girl and Head Boy of the
school. The HM welcomed the students
with her enthusing words and good

wishes.

Students of Class XI presented an
incredible dance performance and the
pulsating music rocked the ambiance.
The outgoing students were awarded
compliments and mementos. School
Principal, Dr. Jaishree Bhargava,
enlightened the students with her
inspirational words. The programme
ended up with lunch hosted by the

school.




2 Feb’ 2018:

ECCE Special Assembly

ECCE Wing Organized Shloka Recitation
for the class Prep and Speaking Skill for

class Nursery, respectively. The entire

auditorium reverberated with the
chanting of Shlokas from Gita,

Vishnusahasranam, Ganesh Stuti to name

only a few. Nursery class students

enhanced their speaking skill on the

theme seasons. The audience was

spellbound by the marvellous recitation

of the little ones. It was a delight

hearing them speak so confidently.

23Feb’2018:

“Graduation is the celebration of the
magnificent harvest reaped on sowing
the seeds of hard work.”

The Graduation Day for class 5 was
organized on 23rd February in the
school auditorium. The event was
inclusive of fun-filled moments with
dance and song. There was a heart-
warming PPT showcased that comprised
of old photographs of the students.
Students were also presented with titles
and a graduation cap by the school
Principal. The speeches by the out-
going batch expressed the gratitude of
students towards the teachers who
supported and guided them through
their initial years of learning. The event
culminated with the Principal sharing
her life experienced wisdom on carrying
forward with confident strides and

making the right decisions in life.



7 Mar’ 2018: Two-day
Adaptation Programme

ECCE wing recently organized a two-day
Adaptation Programme to welcome the
aspiring stars of the new session.
Students with their parents got an
opportunity to familiarize themselves
with the school and faculties. Parents
participated in various activities like a
fun race, story narration, number
games, fingerprinting, prayers and
rhymes to gain an understanding of
gross motor, language, cognitive, fine
motor and socio-emotional development
of their child. The event helped create a
strong foundation for positive teacher-
pupil communication and parental

support.

Students of class 4 and 5 recently
experienced a project-based learning.
The respective subject of the project
was, 'How Plants Make Our Lives
Healthier?' and 'Smog'. These topics
proved to be relevant to the students as
they created awareness not only for the
fellow students but for the adults who

actively engaged with them.






